

COLLEGE OF AGRICULTURE AGRICULTURAL EXPERIMENT STATION

OFFICE OF THE DEAN AND DIRECTOR

LEXINGTON, KY. July 5, 1941

Dr. Fred W. Rankin 410 Security Trust Bldg. Lexington, Ky.

Dear Dr. Rankin:

As one of your many friends, I am greatly pleased to note the confidence your colleagues have shown in you by making you President of the American Medical Association. This, indeed, should be a satisfaction to you, as from what I know, it represents the highest honor which the medical profession bestows upon its members. I wish to congratulate you on this recognition so well merited by your work and personality.

Sincerely yours,

Thomas Cooper Dean and Director

C:WG